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Hello -

As a member of the national board of directors of the Ruffed Grouse
and American Woodcock Societies, | strongly encourage you to

include active forest management (i.e., regeneration treatments through
commercial timber harvesting) in the Pond Mountain Project to create
8% early successional forest in management prescription 8.C and the
maximum amount of early successional habitat allowed in management
prescription 4.A and 4.F as outlined as objectives in the Forest Plan.

Ruffed Grouse and American Woodcock are species of greatest
conservation need and would benefit immensely from the early
successional forest habitat that could be created with this project.

Thank you for everything you can do to support our beloved native
upland bird species!

-Joseph Lehmann

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone


mailto:lehmann_joseph@yahoo.com
mailto:SM.FS.r8cherwatcom@usda.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Foverview.mail.yahoo.com%2F%3F.src%3DiOS&data=05%7C01%7C%7C80b008dd30104c188f8708db066fa5f4%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C638110848841062074%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=60qOv6%2Fw3DYjEL0Wke3wnEvswgXQaDquLWBYRH5hf7k%3D&reserved=0

